
 

   
 
April 8, 2021 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Your vigilance during this past year has allowed Xavier to open its doors and remain open by keeping our COVID-
19 infection rates very low. To continue our shared commitment to each other, we are requiring that all students 
receive their Coronavirus vaccines before returning for the Fall 2021 semester. Proof of vaccination will be 
required for all students planning to attend this fall.   
 
Xavier has partnered with many health providers to make vaccines available to you. This includes DePaul 
Community Health Center and Tulane University Medical Center. I am happy to announce that our efforts to 
make vaccines as readily accessible to you and our entire community continue with the first of many vaccination 
events with Ochsner starting this Friday, April 9, 2021. 

https://my.ochsner.org/PRD/Authentication/Login?

